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American Thyroid Association (ATA) 
Spring 2017 Satellite Symposium

Hypothyroidism - Where Are We Now?  
Friday, March 31, 2017, 1:00 PM – 5:30 PM
(Prior to the start of ENDO 2017)

®

®

Orange County 
Convention Center 

Fl�ida

Registration available at:
www.thyroid.org/2017-hypo-symposium

◊ Continuing Medical Education (CME) 
credits available

◊ Support opportunities available

Not an ATA member? Sign up now! It’s easy 
to join. Visit www.thyroid.org/thyroid-
association-membership/ for details and 
instructions.

Jacqueline Jonklaas, MD and Antonio C. Bianco, MD, PhD, 
co-chairs of the satellite symposium planning committee 
have designed a 4 hour CME program to present the latest 
information on the management of hypothyroidism.  This 
satellite symposium (Friday, 3/31/2017 from 1:00 PM-5:30 PM) 
will be held just prior to the start of the Endocrine Society 
annual meeting in Orlando, Florida.   Building on the 
American Thyroid Association Management Guidelines 
for the Treatment of Hypothyroidism published in 2014, 
the symposium will feature talks and panels focused on 
updates and new issues based on recent data. Hear new 
information and highlights from top experts in the fi eld 
of thyroidology to support your clinical management and 
treatment of thyroid patients.

Join us for an excellent thyroid-focused opportunity 
for your early afternoon Friday arrival at the Endocrine 
Society annual meeting. Updates and additional details 
will be posted as available.
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